From: Maia Mittelstaedt <christina_mitt@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 10:25 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: PERS 1 COLA

CAUTION:External email.

As a PERS 1 retiree, | would urge you to increase (and keep consistently increasing) our COLA to prevent further
loss of purchasing power.

Christina Maia Mittelstaedt
914 Goodlander Circle
Selah, WA 88842
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